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Thank You Lynn

Lynn Selmser, NAEPDC’s Director of Government Relations, has tendered her resignation.  
Lynn’s expertise grew out of thirty years of experience on the Hill including her final years 
before retirement as staff to the House Education and Workforce Committee.  She was the lead 
staffer on the development of the 1998 WIA Title II Adult Education and Family Literacy Act.

For twelve years since retirement she has advised and counseled NAEPDC and NCSDAE on all 
our government relations activities.  Her knowledge and understanding of the workings on the 
Hill have been a major asset to building support for adult education.

We wish her well in her retirement and thank her for a job well done.  Her email address is 
lcselmser@cox.net in case you want to keep in touch.

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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